
NOTICE

14/06/2025

Subject: Celebration of International Yoga Day – 21st June 2025

It is notified to all concerned that, in observance of the United Nations-designated International
Yoga Day, Bethuadahari College will celebrate a special yoga session on Saturday, 21st June
2025, at 11:30 PM. This event aims to promote physical and mental well-being through the
practice of yoga.

All teaching and non-teaching staff, as well as students, are requested to attend and participate in
this occasion. Your presence and involvement will contribute to the collective effort of fostering
a healthier and more harmonious environment within our college community.
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